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Boggy Point Boat Ramp Reopens Monday, April 29 
 
The Alabama Department of Conservation and Natural Resources, Marine Resources Division 
(MRD) will reopen the Boggy Point Boat Ramp on Monday, April 29, 2019, at 8 a.m. The boat 
ramp is located at the end of Marina Road in Orange Beach, Ala. 



 
MRD temporarily closed the ramp for renovations on March 18, 2019. The completed 
renovations include the replacement of all piers with new piles, new decking with composite 
nonslip material and the repair of paver depressions. The parking spaces were also restriped. 
 
“Boating access is important to everyone here on the Gulf Coast,” said Scott Bannon, MRD 
Director. “We are excited that the contractor completed this project quickly and we can reopen 
Boggy Point to the public ahead of schedule.” 
 
For GPS coordinates and directions to Boggy Point Boat Ramp, visit 
www.outdooralabama.com/boating-access-coastal/boggy-point-boat-ramp. 
 
The Alabama Department of Conservation and Natural Resources promotes wise stewardship, 
management and enjoyment of Alabama’s natural resources through four divisions: Marine 
Resources, State Lands, State Parks, and Wildlife and Freshwater Fisheries. To learn more about 
ADCNR, visit www.outdooralabama.com. 
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